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Reflection 4
	A couple of pay periods have passed and I’m a little behind on my reflections.  I’ve been working on my final paper, and I forgot to reflect on what I’ve been working on. In reflection 3, I talked about information security management (ISM). I was doing Q&A work for my manager, and we completed our task. Since then, I’ve worked on a couple of new projects. One of our members who is in the Philippines was working on a mapping assignment. He was backed up with other tasks and asked if I could help him with a mapping project he was working on. He sent me a document that contained controls from revision 4 and revision 5. Revs 4 and 5 contain baselines and control development. Rev 4 is considered the older document and Rev 5 is the updated version. My co-worker's task was to compare the two documents and map out the similarity. My objective is to map the appropriate ODV name of the source to the destination question. It took me a couple of days, but I was able to complete it and send it back to him. After I completed this task, I got a new one from my manager. It was another Q&A assignment, however, this time I got to work with Overlays. It was the end of the week and the pay period ended; I was still able to receive instructions for my next project.  I began working on the overlays the following week. 











